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I am writing in support of SB 777.   

 

Compensation for loss or injury to livestock must be based on fair market value and 

other factors. Additionally, as outlined in section (C) (d) (A &B  multipliers must be 

applied to compensation rates.  These multipliers will help diminish the several 

hidden costs associated with wolf attacks, such as, but not limited to: weight loss on 

calves and yearlings, lost pregnancies, destroyed fencing, pneumonia, and open or 

late calving cows and heifers. These hidden losses are catastrophic to livestock 

operations. 

 

I strongly urge your support and the passing of SB 777. 

 

George (Randy) White   

   


